
 

 
 
 
 
4 March 13 
 
 
ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 
 
 
Commissioner Daniel Sullivan 
Alaska Department of Natural Resources 
550 West 7th Avenue; Suite 1400 
Anchorage, AK 99501-3554                                                                          
 
 
Dear Commissioner Sullivan: 
 
Linc Energy Operations, Inc. (Linc) is actively working to progress its oil and gas development projects in 
the Cook Inlet and on the North Slope.  For this reason, Linc supports the Parnell Administration's efforts 
to improve the permitting process while at the same time, maintaining the state's high environmental 
standards.  A more efficient permitting process will play a critical role in lowering costs, attracting 
investment and, ultimately, increasing oil and gas production in the Cook Inlet and on the North Slope. 
 
Currently, projects are often delayed while waiting to receive authorizations from DNR on their Plans of 
Operations, Exploration or Development. Linc was pleased to see that the Parnell Administration 
introduced SB 59, which will improve the DNR permitting process by consolidating DNR’s exploration 
and development approvals.  Our assessment of the bill is that SB 59's changes will likely reduce the 
permitting process timeline by months; and, over the life of a project, this could help move projects 
more quickly from exploration and into development and production.  In the end, this type of efficient 
and well organized approach benefits all Alaskans, as more production will be brought on line without 
reducing environmental standards or saddling projects with unnecessary and costly delays. 
 
Linc appreciates your willingness to identify ways to improve the permitting process and believes SB 59's 
changes could have a material impact on Linc's ability to timely develop its Alaska assets. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Corri A. Feige 
General Manager – Alaska 
 
 
Cc:/     Deputy Commissioner Joe Balash,  ADNR 
 

 


